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MR\%?VELL

Mr Budd sent Mr Woolley a copy of his letter
of 18 December about the Prime Minister's

forthcoming Seminar on the Soviet Union.

s This Seminar will obviously be of great
interest and importance, and I very much hope
that you will agree that the Cabinet Office can
be represented at the discussion during the
afternoon. If it were possible, both Christopher
Mallaby and I would very much like to come;

but, if you had to rule that there could only

be one of us present, I think the choice should

fall on Mr Mallaby.

ROBERT ARMSTRONG

22 December 1986
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